
Final Meeting of the
Haldimand East Elementary ARC

Date: December 8, 2015
Time: 7:00 p.m. 

Location: Rainham Central Public School



Stages of the Review
Preparation Stage – The Board appoints the ARC Committee. Committee is chaired 
by a Trustee.  Complete

Community Review Stage - An ARC committee must meet a minimum of four 
times. One meeting must be for the purpose of sharing the ARC’s 
recommendations with the community. Completed December 8, 2015

The community consultation period must be at least 90 days.  This is the period 
during which the committee meets and prepares its report. Completed

The Board Review Stage includes: Future process
1. Review of the ARC Report by the Senior Administration of Board
2. Recommendations from Administration to the Trustees
3. Review and decision by Trustees  

• For each phase of the review there are specific requirements.



ARC Recommendations

• The recommendations will address every school in the review area. Yes

• At the second meeting, Senior Administration will outline possible options as 
the starting point for the discussion.  The final recommendations of the ARC 
often look different. Complete 

• The ARC report is submitted to the Director of Education – December 8, 
2015.  Administration will review the recommendations and prepare a report 
for the Trustees. January 18, 2016

• Both the ARC report and the Administrative report will be made public when 
presented to the Board. 











Board Review
• Final recommendation from administration and full ARC Report will be 

presented to Committee of the Whole - January 18, 2015

• The Board will make a decision no earlier than 60 days after receiving, 
at a Board meeting, the report of the ARC and the report from 
Administration. Board Meeting is January 25, 2016

• 60 days takes us to the first week of April

• Recommendations will be considered at the Committee of the Whole 
Board #2 April 11, 2016 with a final decision scheduled to be made at 
the Board Meeting on April 25, 2016. 



Board Review 

• There will be an opportunity, through the 
delegation process, for input to the Board prior to 
its final decision 

• Information on the process for bringing a 
delegation to a Board meeting will be included on 
our website



Keeping You Informed 

• All information will be posted on the Grand Erie Website: www.granderie.ca

• There is a banner on the left side of the homepage that reads: Haldimand East 
Elementary Accommodation Review Committee 

• Questions should be emailed to info@granderie.ca

• Public inquiries contact: Shawn McKillop, Manager of Communications and 
Community Relations, 519-756-6301 ext. 281147


